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07/06/2021  12:28:082021/2596/P SUPPRT Darren Goldberg As someone who walks past this site daily on my route to work, I think it will be a significant benefit to the local 

area if this application is approved. 

I have lived and worked in this area for over 30 years and I am excited at the prospect of the site being used to 

its full potential, and creating quality homes which this area desperately needs. What is also great is that the 

applicant is looking to provide a full affordable housing contribution as part of their proposal which is so 

important.

I was in favour of the previous scheme but this new design seems to be an improvement. 

It is clear to me that there has been a significant amount of thought and effort that has gone into this and the 

new architects design looks considered and excellent.

I hope the council will approve this exciting scheme. 

I am in full support of this application.
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